
Burlington Road October 17, 1895 
Hill to J. W. Cooper, chairman of the Jobbers1 
Union of St. Paul, and of the firm of Griggs, 
Cooper & Company, St. Paul 
Re "Open Letter" by Cooper (pp.239-243) [pre- 
sumably to be printed in local papers] re 
Attorney General's favoring the Burlington 
instead of the Great Northern as controller of 
Northern Pacific Road. 
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